(Translation)

CS No.120/2016
26 October 2016

Subject:  The additional holiday for the year of 2016
To: President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Khon Kaen Sugar Industry Public Company Limited ("Company") would like to
inform additional holiday for the year of 2016 which will be Friday 30 December 2016.

Please be informed accordingly.

Sincerely yours,
-Signature-

(Mr. Dhajjai Subhapholsiri) 5 F
Company Secretary i

Company Secretary and Legal Office
Telephone 02-642-6230
Fax 02-642-6092





